06-07-2023 Town Council Meeting
Responses to Council Questions

ITEM #5: Consider Approving Modifications to the Good Neighbor Plan

Council Question:
Can you describe community outreach efforts to share the proposed modifications and receive
feedback from community members, including neighbors of the shelter?

Council Question:
Have neighbors been notified in revisions to the “good neighbor plan” and were any neighbors
involved in the revisions?

IFC Staff Response:

IFC moved forward following the Orange County Partnership to End Homelessness report to the
Town Council to recommend amending the GNP to meet national standards of a best practice,
housing first shelter and did not believe that the changes proposed were substantial enough to
necessitate additional resident outreach and engagement.
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